
 
May 18, 2009 
 
Subject: I-70 Aesthetic Working Groups 
 
As a part of the I-70 Context Sensitive Solutions project, the Colorado Department of Transportation 
(CDOT) is once again engaging stakeholders; this time to participate in the aesthetic guideline 
development.  These guidelines will be used in all future design efforts and will define the appearance 
of I-70. 
 
We are forming four Working Groups; one for Jefferson County; one for Clear Creek County; one for 
Summit County and one for both Eagle & Garfield County. You are invited to participate in a County 
Working Group that includes your geographic area.  If your area of responsibility is within more than 
one County, you are welcome to participate in multiple Working Groups.   
 
CDOT requests your involvement, or an assigned representative, in assisting to prepare the guidelines.  
The first in the series of 4 meetings is scheduled for Friday, May 29, 2009, at the Silverthorne Pavilion 
(400 Blue River Parkway).   This meeting will establish the aesthetic functional goals for each County.  
The goal for completing the aesthetic guidelines is December, 2009.  Below are the times for the May 
29th meetings: 
 
 Jefferson County Clear Creek County Summit  

County 
Eagle/Garfield 
County 

May 29, 2009 1:00 p – 3:30 p 9:00 a – 11:30 a 9:00 a – 11:30 a 1:00 p – 3:30 p 
 
Please RSVP to Loretta LaRiviere at 720.286.5000 or Loretta.lariviere@ch2m.com with the name of the 
person who will be attending these meetings.    
 
We hope you will be able to join us to continue helping shape the future of the I-70 Mountain 
Corridor.  This effort promises to be fun, rewarding and will contribute significantly to the appearance 
of the Corridor. 
 
Sincerely, 
Colorado Department of Transportation 
 

 
Peter Kozinski 
CDOT Project Manager    
 
CC: Monica Pavlik/FHWA 

mailto:Loretta.lariviere@ch2m.com

